



Sr. E Davies, Senior School Nurse

Sick Bay

Tel: 01691 626529

Email: sisters@ellesmere.com

15th July 2019

Dear Parent,

Public Health England requested that we bring to your attention information regarding the recent concerning rise in measles cases across England and Wales and globally since 2017. Please see the attached flyer.

Their advice is to check your child has received two doses of MMR vaccine and if not you should arrange for them to see their GP regardless of age.

Any queries please contact:

<u>shropcom.immunisationteam@nhs.net</u> or Jon Francis, Administrative Lead & Project Planner, Immunisation Team Shropshire Community Health NHS Trust, Coral House, Longbow, Harlescott Lane, Shrewsbury,SY1 3GZ. Landline: Shrewsbury 01743 450800 extension 3812.

For more information about measles and MMR go to www.nhs.uk/conditions/measles.

Kind regards,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286